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Diwali Visit 
 

All Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children 
will be taking part in a Diwali workshop 

next week. 
 

Diwali is the Hindu festival of light 
celebrated in Autumn. 

 
The children will learn about traditional 

Hindu clothing, dishes and take part in role 
play sessions.  

 

 

Activity Days/PPA 
 

This year we have reorganized our Planning, 
Preparation & Assessment (PPA) time for 

teachers. 
 

Every 4 weeks each year group will have 
2exciting activity days which will include PE, 

Forest Schools, Art and PSHE.  These will be led 
by our talented and experienced HLTAs;  

Mrs Pryor, Mr Wills, Mrs Rutter & Mrs Grigg and 
supported by the classroom teaching assistants. 

 
This term the dates for the Activity days are as 

follows:- 
 

4th & 5th October – Year 1 
11th & 12thOctober – Reception 

1st & 2nd November – Year 2 
8th & 9th November – Year 1 

15th & 16th November – Reception 
29th & 30th November – Year 2 

6th & 7th December – Year 1 
13th & 14th December – Year 2 

Admissions 
 

Applying to start school & Infant to Junior 
Transfer 

The application process is now open at  
cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

 
All Nursery children need to apply for a 
place for our Reception class and all Y2 
need to apply for a place at the Junior 

School (please be assured that the Junior 
School are ready to welcome the additional 

4th class) for September 2018. 
Closing date for application is 15th January 

2018 

Census Day 
 

Thursday 5th October is our school census day.   
 

Chartwells, our caterers, will be doing a special 
lunch menu “build a burger”  

 
Please encourage your child to try a school lunch 

on this day – thank you   

 



Trewirgie Infants’ & Nursery School 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  www.facebook.com/trewirgieinfants 

and  @Trewirgieinf 
 

Open Day 
 

We are holding an open day for new to Reception 
parents in September 2018. 

 
Sessions be held on Wednesday 18th October at 

10am, 1pm and 4pm. 
 

Places will be limited, please contact the office to 
book on one of the sessions.  

Breakfast Club 
 

£2 per person per day 
 

A selection of hot & cold food available, 
situated in the Junior dining hall. 

If you have any games or toys for the club it 
will be much appreciated. 

Reports 
 

Following the successful trial of termly 
reports in Early Years last year, termly 

reports will now be used in all year groups. 
 

Friday 10th Nov – Year 2 reports to go home 
Friday 17th Nov – Year 1 reports to go home 

Friday 24th Nov – Reception & Nursery 
reports to go home.  

 
You will then have an opportunity to book a 
parent consultation with the classteacher to 

discuss the report if required.  

Harvest Festival 
 

Friday 13th October is our annual Harvest 
Festival. 

We would be grateful of non-perishable 
food items, which will be donated to the 
CPR (Camborne, Pool & Redruth) Food 

Bank. 

Term Dates 
 

Thursday 5th October – Build A Burger (lunch) 
23rd – 27th October – Half Term holiday 

Wednesday 20th December – Last Day of Term 
Thursday 4th January – Start of Term 

Friday 9th February – INSET Day 
12th – 16th February – Half Term holiday 

Thursday 29th March – End of Term 
30th March – 15th April – Easter Holiday 

Monday 16th April – INSET Day 
Tuesday 17th April – Start of Term 

Monday 7th May – Bank Holiday  
28th May – 3rd June – Half Term holiday 

Monday 23rd July – INSET Day 
Tuesday 24th July – INSET Day 

 
 

 


